\ x THE SECRETARY OF DEFENSE
\ WASHINGTON
i

WAR 7 203

Her Excellency Marta Lucia Ramirez de Rincén
Minister of National Defense
Republic of Colombia

Dear Minister Ramirez:

Thank you for your letter. I enjoyed our recent
meeting and am pleased to learn of continued progress in
the U.S.-Colombia Bilateral Working Group.

I look forward to our continued close cooperation
as we move forward.

Sincerely,
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Her Excellency Marta Lucia Ramircz de Rincon
Minister of National Defense
Republic of Colombia

Dear Minister Ramirez:
Thank you for your letter. I enjoyed our recent 5 / v

meeting and am pleased to learn of continued progress in

the U.S.-Colombia Bilateral Working Group.

I look forward to our continued close cooperation
as we move forward.

Sincerely,
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